
Request for Proposal for Qualifications  

 

Pike Lincoln County Port is seeking consultant engineering services to design a Sanitary Sewer 

connection between the project site at 11080 Hwy D and a city’s sewer system.  The design will require 

options and a recommendation for which type of system should be implemented. These options and 

recommendation will be presented to the Port Board for evaluation before proceeding to design of the 

Board’s selected system.  The project site is anticipated to be used for commercial and industrial 

development.   

Proposals should be received by April 4, 2019 at 4:00 p,m.  to the Pike Lincoln County Port Authority 

office at 914 Main St., Bowling Green or email at Pikelincolncountyport@yahoo.com 

 

The port is funding this design service using State of Missouri funding, as such, the work must be 

completed by June 15, 2019 to maintain eligibility. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office at 573-324-4297. 
 
Carolyn Wisecarver,  
Executive Director 
Pike Lincoln County Port Authority 
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